
SCHOOL IS IN SESSION!

Welcome to the PAC Newsletter


The purpose of the PAC is to enhance the interaction between school 
staff, parents, teachers and the community. The organization will 
undertake projects and fundraisers to provide for programs and 
useful activities. It will also provide funds for special projects 
identified by the school or the Parent Advisory Council.


Some of the things that the PAC helped with last year was paying for 
field trips for students, providing meals for school staff during parent/
teacher conference nights, creating a student directory for the school, 
staff appreciation week, teacher mini-grants and the school yearbook. 
The PAC also raised enough money through fundraising so that the 
school could build an outdoor classroom! 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Meeting Information

We invite you to attend 
our monthly meetings to 
learn more about what is 
going on in the school 
and how you can help!


Dates: Sept 12, Oct 10, 
Nov 14, Dec 12, Jan 9, 
Feb 13, Mar 12, Apr 9,  
May 14


Location: Mead 
Elementary Library


Time: 5-6 PM


Childcare is provided!


New this year: You 
have the option to 
attend online too. The 
link to attend will be in 
the school’s weekly 
email.


Additional information 
can be found at 
www.MeadPAC.org. 

SEPT 18 - 29

Fall Fundraiser


Buy Nothing/Sell Nothing with 
individual, class and all-school 
prizes based on your donation. 

OCTOBER 7

Harvest Moon Festival


Carnival games, food trucks, horse 
carriage rides, etc. You won’t want to 
miss it!
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 SAVE THE DATE
And stay tuned for additional information…


